[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]



[image: image4.jpg]


Play is the highest expression of h

MIDLOTHIAN COUNCIL


Early Learning and Childcare News


June 2016


      						                                                                               





Professional Development Directory





We are in the process of collating all the dates and training opportunities for our directory for next session. In the meantime remember to visit the SSSC and Care Inspectorate websites.





Staff said that Starcatcher training was wonderful! – we are now looking forward to the roll outto other settings next session by our Creative Champions. These Champions are the staff who took part in training this session.





This is a lovely, creative way of displaying children’s art in a gallery at Mauricewood nursery class.
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Sharing ideas





�


An eye-catching way of displaying staff photos at Woodburn Family Learning Centre.








Expansion in hours


It is important that we consider parent and carers views on the current ELC delivery model. We will be sending out a survey monkey consultation in early June.


The Scottish Government have announced a further expansion of the entitlement to Early Learning and Childcare to 1140 hrs for every 3-5 year old child and some 2-3 year olds by 2021. Midlothian Council is working towards meeting this requirement.


In order to increase flexibility for parents and carers we intend to offer a range of delivery models. We will pilot these in different settings next session. We will then share developments with you.



































Sharing practice





Send us pictures of good practice in your setting and we can publish them here!





Here is a lovely way of celebrating children’s birthdays at Forest Friends. Each branch represents 2 months of the year. Children hang  a wooden disk with their photo or self portrait.
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Happy Holidays!


The Early Years Team in Midlothian council would like to wish everyone a happy, restful and sunny summer. We look forward to working together next session.





            �





CareInspectorate/Education Scotland





A huge congratulations to everyone who has had a successful inspection this month. Some reports still to be published but you know who you are!





Business Transformation Project-review of the Early Years Workforce.





This is reaching its conclusion as we complete the recruitment and selection process to our new teams.


We are moving into a new delivery model of Early Learning and Childcare: 


We have developed a locality Learning Community model across Midlothian. We have created peripatetic Early Learning and Childcare teams consisting of teachers, SCDW and CDW staff in four localities. These teams will support the partnership nurseries and local authority nurseries in their community. Our vision going forward is that these teams of passionate, skilled and experienced early years professionals will support settings in a range of ways to ensure that each child reaches their full potential and developmental milestones.





Pre 5 Specialist Support team.





We have enhanced our support for our youngest children with additional needs.


Three Senior Childcare Development Workers have been appointed to work alongside our pre 5 specialist teaching teams to support children with ASD and ASN.





An additonal teacher will support our partnership settings by offering advice and sharing best practice



































We wish all our new teams well and look forward to this exciting and challenging time for all. Information on who will support your setting from the Learning Community Teams will be circulated shortly.












































It’s your newsletter!





All contributions are welcome, so share your reading, practice and thoughts.


Send to �HYPERLINK "mailto:Susan.smith@midlothian.gov.uk"�Susan.smith@midlothian.gov.uk�


0131 271 3607

















